
 

 

 

GIRLS IN GRADES 6-8 
PARENTS WELCOME! 

What do engineers do? How can I become one? 

Learn more about how much fun a career in engineering can be 

at Girls’ Night Out, hosted by the Society of Women Engineers 

at the University of Michigan! Girls’ Night Out will include fun 

engineering activities, guest speakers, and a student panel to 

answer any and all questions you may have about being an 

engineer! 

Questions? Contact Paro Sen at pasen@umich.edu! 

G I R L S’ 

O U T 

WHEN: NOVEMBER 20  
5:00 – 8:30 PM 

WHERE: UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN 
HERBERT H. DOW BUILDING 

ROOM 1013 
 

N I G H T 

Registration is open until November 13th and 
costs $6 per person! 60 spots are available. 

 

For more information and to register, visit: 
http://tinyurl.com/lfx63jq 


